
Welcome to the very first edition of the Pupil Post! We’re super excited to bring you this newsletter, packed with all the
latest school updates, achievements, and fun stuff happening in our community. Think of this as your go-to place for all

things school-related, event highlights, student shoutouts, important reminders (we promise we’ll keep it short!), and
ways to get involved. We want this to be something you actually want to read, so if you have ideas, cool stories, or even

a joke to share, let us know!

This half term is going to be amazing, and we cannot wait to go on this journey with you. Stay tuned, get involved, and
most importantly have fun!

Remember this is your newsletter, written by pupils, for pupils. 
Teddy, Maddie, Deborah, Ellyka, Ernes and Maxwell,

Wellbeing buddies: Your listening ear
when times get tough! Come join us
for a chat Monday, Wednesday, Friday
& Friday lunchtime.
Following your voices, plans are in
place for our new school MUGA to be
built!
As the weather is brightening up we
are looking for some keen gardening
volunteers to help the CAFOD live
simply team in the garden!

What’s hot in school?
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Keep up to date with what your pupil
leadership team are working on!

Edition 1

The Head Pupil’s Hello

Life hacks & tips!
The 2 minute rule :  If a
task takes less than
two minutes , do it

immediately! It could
be tidying your desk,

writ ing down
homework etc .  This

stops small tasks from
becoming bigger tasks!



The team met with Bishop Stephen when he visited our school to discuss the
CAFOD Live Simply plan which is underway, if you don’t know what that is it’s an
award which enables Catholic communities to care for creation and stand as one. 
We have implemented recycling bins across our school site as part of our care for
creation duty and to make sure we are eco-warriors.
We are creating a reflection group in our beautiful chapel, to create some time
for reflection and peace in amongst the craziness of OLSB! 
Ongoing work is happening behind the scenes in turning our prayer garden into a
haven of serenity, with the aid of our SVP group.
Volunteers always welcome!

Wellbeing buddies has launched
in the RE corridor. As wellbeing
buddies we are your listening ear
when times get tough! Come join
us for a chat Monday,
Wednesday, Friday & Friday
lunchtime.
We are always looking for new
volunteers, see Miss Coates if
you are interested!

Culture & 
Wellbeing 

Catholic Life & Fundraising

Sport 
 After meeting with the
Student Council and listening to
your opinions, we proposed the
idea to Mrs Wilkinson
surrounding the building of a
MUGA (Multi-use games areas).
We are over the moon to let
you guys know that, in the
upcoming summer there are
plans for a MUGA to built for us
all to enjoy!   

The best thing heard this week...
“ The light mornings are making me happier on a

morning, life is looking up! “


